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NOTE FROM AMBASSADOR ABIGAIL CASTRO DE PEREZ,
PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF EL SALVADOR, CONVEYING HER COUNTRY'S PROPOSAL TO HOST THE XXXIX MEETING OF THE DIRECTING COUNCIL OF 
THE PAN-AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF GEOGRAPHY AND HISTORY (PAIGH)
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2005/CP15340E.PDF
PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR
TO THE 

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
Note No. MOEA-347/05

October 26, 2005

Excellency:


I have the honor to address Your Excellency to inform you that the Government of El Salvador has offered to host the XXXIX Meeting of the Directing Council of the Pan American Institute of Geography and History (PAIGH), which will take place in the third quarter of 2006.


The choice of the venue will be made during the XXVIII PAIGH General Assembly, to be held from November 20 to 23, 2005, in Caracas, Venezuela.


Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration. 


Abigail Castro de Pérez


Ambassador


Permanent Representative

His Excellency

Dr. José Miguel Insulza

Secretary General
Organization of American States 
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